
System Engineer 
Southwest Public Power District 
 
Southwest Public Power District located in southwest Nebraska, has an opening for the position of 
System Engineer.  The System Engineer is responsible for recommending, planning and overseeing 
engineering projects, maintaining the District’s electric distribution models and assisting the 
operations department by providing technical support. This position will oversee all aspects of the 
engineering requirements and implement current and future technologies to ensure a safe, reliable 
and efficient electric distribution system. 
SWPPD’s operating hours are compressed work schedule with every other Friday off. A bachelor’s 
degree in electrical engineering or electrical engineering technology is required. In lieu of a degree, 
a minimum of 5 years of experience in an engineering position at an electric utility may be 
considered. An effective working knowledge of electrical distribution system operations is 
required. A valid Nebraska driver’s license and passing a pre-employment drug and alcohol test is 
required. 
Southwest Public Power District offers an excellent wage and benefit package, including paid 
vacation, sick leave, paid health insurance, and funded retirement plans.  Southwest Public Power 
District is an equal opportunity employer and is headquartered in Palisade, Nebraska.  The region’s 
schools, small communities, and recreational opportunities make it a great place to live and raise 
a family.  Qualified candidates should submit a letter of interest, resume and references to 
jobs@swppd.com. Position will be open until filled. 
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